
Dear Counselors and Seniors of Yazoo County,
 In response to the national pandemic, novel COVID-19, it is with sad regards that Yazoo 

Community Scholarship Fund Board has decided to NOT award scholarships this year to new applicants. 
With students not being in school and not having all resources available to them, we feel that the 
opportunity to apply will not be fair. This is an unprecedented situation that is new to all of us. 

We are all working to avoid gathering unnecessarily and keep each other safe and healthy.
 

YSCF has decided to offer the Class of 2020 from all Yazoo County Schools the opportunity to apply in 
the next application process year of 2021. Please advise your students that if they wanted to apply this 

year, they can contact Connie Rush at Bank of Yazoo and have documentation of graduation in 2020 next 
Spring. We will update our Facebook page and website with this information also.

 
Thank you for understanding and Godspeed.

 Respectfully,
Yazoo Community Scholarship Board
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